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Exchangites Clark Walter, Doug Earle (Mr. Enthusiasm), 

and Brian & Reagan Walters formed the Exchange Cub 

Bowling Team for the Fort Bend Council on Alcohol and 

Drug Abuse fund raiser, Bowling Across America. 

Sue and Jim Lockwood brought their 

2007 red Corvette convertible to the    

Stafford Lanes. “It’s Sue’s car, I just get to 

wash it, wax it and put gas in it!” said Jim. 

River Pointe Church on Ransom Road in   

Richmond is starting a Car Club to lure the 

“fast and furious” and “vintage and antique” 

to charity events. Contact Sue Lockwood if 

you’d like to be a part of this group.      

sklockwood@comcast.net  

The fundraiser was held at Stafford Lanes 

and a delicious BBQ lunch was provided by 

The Swinging Door. 

SAVE THE DATE:                                                      

Installation Banquet—Friday, June 27, 2008  



 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club              

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

Congratulations Jack Williams 75! 
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Branden Turnbough was selected by The Exchange 

Club of Sugar Land as the winner of the A.C.E. Award 
(Accepting the Challenge of Excellence) for overcoming 

adversity and maintaining  excellence in academics and 
community service. 

John Tyler Mefford was selected as the Youth of 

the Year for academic excellence, leadership and 
community service.  

Both Students will be graduating from Clements High 

School FBISD and going on to college. 

Their names will be submitted to District Exchange 

where they may be selected to go on to The National 

Exchange Club level. 

Branden Turnbough  

A.C.E. Award Winner 

“In order for a person to 

move forward in life they 

have to seek challenges, 
look forward to change and 

always desire new opportu-
nities…never give it up.” 

John Tyler Mefford      

Youth of the Year                                              

“Earth isn’t a planet of    

nations divided by boundary 

lines, but a planet of people 
whose lives and actions   

influence and affect the lives 
and actions of every person 

of the world.” 

Champions Kids Camp is a non-profit organization that was created to provide a positive camp experi-

ence for chi ldren ages 8-12 who have survived a traumatic event in their l ives. Emotional healing and 

self esteem building are two of the main objectives of the camp. 

www.championkidscamp.org       
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Spaghetti Dinner raffle winners 

Sandra and Sam Cornelius    

take delivery of their Smart Car 

while Pat Welsh and Jim Kij look on.  

Police Chief Steve Griffith explained why 

Sugar Land is the 5th safest city in the U.S. 

He encouraged Exchangites to attend the 

“Citizens Police Academy.” Greg Gill spoke 

about how informative and exciting it was 

to ride along with the officers. 

Jimmy & Bill Nash, Kerry Mazoch, Clark Walter  

Bill Nash, Champion 

Kids Camp founder.  

Bill Nash and his son Jimmy    

entertained Exchangites with their 

hit song “In God We Still Trust.”  
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